From: Radford, Jason

To: Easton, Jane S

Subject: Fwd: SOHS Girls Golf - Thank you

Date: Monday, November 20, 2023 1:29:44 PM
For ILP

Jason Radford, Ed.D

Superintendent

Oldham County Schools

Sent from my iPhone
Typos maybe possible

Begin forwarded message:

From: Clay Suter <clay.suter@gmail.com>

Date: November 20, 2023 at 1:24:40 PM EST

To: "Radford, Jason" <jason.radford@oldham.kyschools.us>
Subject: SOHS Girls Golf - Thank you

You don't often get email from clay.suter@gmail.com. Learn why this is important

Dr. Radford - I wanted to send you a quick note to thank you for your support of
the South Oldham Lady Dragons Golf program, simply with your retweets on X!
It has really helped to further help raise awareness of Girls Golf at SOHS this past
season. We went from three girls in 2022 (two 7th graders and a freshman) to
fourteen in 2023 with three of our girls qualifying individually for the KHSAA
state tournament. We hope to be even more competitive and qualify as a team
state in 2024! Trying to create the same success as the boys golf team.....

Thank you again.
Clay Suter
South Oldham Girls Golf Coach
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